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Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CRYSTAL RIVER QA PROGRAM

This refers to your letter dated June 10,1983,(3F-0683-01) which provided a
current description of the operational quality assurance program for the Crystal
Riverplant(Docket 50-302). Based on our current schedule, reviewing this new
information, which supplements or revises the previously accepted QA program,
will require more than 60 days to complete. Our review is in progress and you
will be informed promptly of any questions we may have as soon as our evaluation
is complete.

We appreciate your timely submittal of the information required by 10 CFR
50.54(a). Please contact me if you have any questions regarding our review of
your submittal.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: G. R. Westafer, Manager
Nuclear Licensing and
Fuel Management

E. M. Howard, Director,
Site Nuclear Operation

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
C. M. Upright-
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